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 February 23, 2018 

 

 

 
RE: Friendly Reminder  

 

 
Dear Seven Pines Island Residents:   

The Board would like to remind you all to please be courteous to one another by keeping up 

with your pets. City Ordinance 642 subsections B and C states: “Whenever an animal defecates 

upon any property not owned, leased, rented, or otherwise in the care, custody, or control of the 

animal's owner, the animal's owner shall immediately remove and properly dispose of feces. The 

only exception is by permission of the property owner. An owner shall remove and properly 

dispose of feces and other animal wastes on owner's property so as to avoid noxious and 

nauseous odors that are irritating, annoying or offensive to a person of normal sensibilities; or 

that are injurious to human, plant or animal life; or that reasonably interfere with the use and 

enjoyment of property.” 

Also, please be sure that all pets are kept on a leash while out on walks. Additionally, please 

make sure you pick up after your pet in an effort to help keep Seven Pines Island a beautiful place 

to live. We thank you in advance for your cooperation and hope you all have a great spring! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Jarnu  

Mrs. Sherrie Jarnu, CAM 

Kingdom Management, Inc. for 

Seven Pines Island Homeowners Association 
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